
From: SolidWaste SolidWaste [mailto:SolidWaste@co.whatcom.wa.us]  
Sent: Monday, January 04, 2010 10:45 AM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC) 
Subject: Fwd: Pt.Roberts Garbage Collection 
 
 
 
>>> "katarina" <katarina@whidbey.com> 1/3/2010 2:46 PM >>> 
Dear Sir/Madame 
 
As a taxpayer and voter I am appalled by the lack of cooperation that Whatcom County Solid Waste has 
given Point Recycling and Refuse in Point Roberts. 
The curbside garbage pick up is not just a convenience but also an environmental issue. Have we 
considered that we should try to do the best for our environment? So why doesn’t the County make 
everybody who own any property in Point Roberts to sign for curbside garbage collection. Right now part 
time residence and visitors very often dump their garbage either along the roads or Lily Point forest. I 
think having full time or vacation property should come with responsibility. Point Recycling and Refuse 
was doing great job so far so why to fix what is not broke? 
 
Sincerely 
 
Katarina Hutchinson 
 


